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As this week began, a resume was the first thing that needed to be completed. My rough 

draft, although looked nice, was very simple and did not have very much information that 
would have been helpful. So by adding features, like an objective and more information about 
clubs and classes, it allowed me to create a resume that not only was more professional, but also 
gave me the ability to potentially inform professionals and mentors about my interests and 
achievements. 

 
Along with this, I started to create a digital portfolio. Within this, a website that 

reflected architecture and my personal style was created. From this website, I will be able to use 
it to show professionals, along with my resume, so that they can develop a better understanding 
of me and also follow along as a report about my weeks throughout my journey in ISM. While 
continuing to create this website, the problem of having well thought out paragraphs and tabs 
keeps occurring, where I cannot seem to figure out whether certain things are either necessary 
or not. To overcome this, a lot of peer editing and advice from my classmates has been taken 
into consideration. 

  
Overall, for next week, I would like to have completed my digital portfolio as well as have 

it be looked over by multiple people in order to make sure it is ready for publication. 


